
 

 

Aloha Class of 2020 ‘Ohana, 

  

I hope this email finds all of you healthy and doing well. In light of the new 
sanctions by Governor Ige and Mayor Caldwell, as we suspected may 
happen, the Sheraton informed us that they are no longer able to host our 
prom. They will be working with a skeleton crew through the end of May and 
will not be able to accommodate a function of our size. Therefore, the Senior 
Prom scheduled for May 9 at the Sheraton has been cancelled. In the coming 
days, we will be re-evaluating the potential to have our Senior Prom, in some 
way shape or form, possibly at another venue. As of right now, the online 
Senior Prom Ticket Sales link that was originally supposed to go live on March 
30, has been postponed for a later date. We will keep you updated as we 
know more and as things unfold. We apologize for any inconvenience this 
may cause you, however, under the circumstances, we know that you 
understand the difficult decisions that need to be made.  Please stay safe, 
stay healthy and take care. 

  

Mahalo, 

Denny Ono   

 


